
 Construction Notice 
 

 

Information as of: November 2024 
 

Hazel McCallion Line 

Guideway Construction – Dundas to King 
Street 
Turn Restrictions  
Floradale Drive (from November 7, 2024) 
Paisley Boulevard  (from November 14, 2024) 
 
 

 

 
 
What work is taking place? 
 
As construction staging moves to the centre of the roadway for guideway, track, and stop construction, we 
remind the community that permanent turning restrictions will be in place to ensure the safe flow of traffic. 
Due to the limited road right of way on Hurontario Street and Paisley Boulevard and the unsignalized 
intersection of Hurontario and Floradale Drive, it is necessary to permanently close three left turn movements: 



 
  

Contact Us: 
Call us: 416-202-7500 
Write to us at: peel@metrolinx.com  
Find us on X  @HazelMcCallionLine 
Visit metrolinx.com  to sign up for our newsletter 
 

 

 
• November 7, 2024, the eastbound left turn from Floradale Drive to Hurontario Street (north) will be 

permanently closed.  
  

• November 14th, 2024, the northbound left turn from Hurontario Street to Floradale Drive westbound 
will be permanently closed. 

 
• November 14, 2024, the left turn for south bound motorists on Hurontario at Paisley Boulevard will be 

permanently closed.  
 
At Floradale, the eastbound left turn restriction will be in place due to safety reasons as the centre guideway is 
established on November 7th. The southbound left turn restriction will be in place at Paisley Boulevard 
effective November 14th, 2024 due to the limited space in the roadway. These restrictions will ensure the 
safety of motorists and pedestrians in the area and the smooth movement of traffic.  
 
Motorists who previously completed a southbound left turn at Paisley should turn left at King Street and use 
Camilla Road to access Paisley Boulevard East. 
 
Motorists who previously made a northbound left onto Floradale Drive should use Paisley Boulevard West or 
King Street West and Confederation Parkway to access Floradale Drive. 
 
Please note, work may be rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen circumstances. If you require the most 
up-to-date information, please reach out to peel@metrolinx.com  
 

 
TIMING  
• The eastbound left turn restriction at Floradale 

Drive will begin on November 7th, 2024. 
• The northbound left turn restriction at Floradale 

Drive will begin on November 14th, 2024. 
• The turn restrictions at Paisley Boulevard will begin 

on November 14th 2024.   
• Work could be rescheduled and delayed due to 

weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 
 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 
• Traffic lanes will be impacted. Please follow the 

signs.  
• Traffic is advised to use alternate routes.  

 
TRANSIT DETAILS 
• Please visit www.miway.ca for more details.  
 

 
PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• Please take care when walking or cycling near 

construction areas and watch for additional signs 
directing the public such as detours and 
dismounting. 
 

CONTACT US 
• Metrolinx has a dedicated community relations 

team in place to work with residents in Peel region 
through the construction and operation of this 
transformational transit project.  

• 24-hour line 416-202-7500 

mailto:peel@metrolinx.com
http://www.miway.ca/



